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1. Is the Council able to supply updated versions of the original Table 

2 of the CS (renumbered Table 3 in the PSAs) for all participants 
attending the housing session? I would like this table to be 
presented to all participants as I may need to go through the 
individual elements in it.    

 
A tracked changes version of Table 3 is provided as an addendum 
to this response.  

 
2. The LDS states that consultation on the preferred approach to the 

Site Allocations DPD was scheduled to take place in September 
2011.   Can the Council confirm if this has taken place and, if so, 
has the Council identified any sites for gypsies and travellers? 

 
Public consultation on the Site Allocations DPD has not yet 
commenced. The LDS refers to the Reg 25 stage commencing in 
October 2011. The DPD forms part of our LDF Programme in 
accordance with the approved LDS. The Council has conducted 
significant frontloading for this document including three periods of 
call for sites (one of which was specifically with LSP Partners). 
Prioritisation of the Core Strategy and Development Management 
Policies has contributed to this slippage.  We expect to launch the 
Site Allocations DPD in 2012. 

 
3. Is there a zoning map accompanying the 2006 planning brief for 

the North London Business Park?  Appendix 3 to the brief refers to 
different zones but does not identify where they are on the site? 

  
The zoning map which forms part of Appendix 3 of the Brief is 
attached as an addendum to this response. The Brief on the website 
will be updated. replace the version of the NLBP Planning Brief on 
the website 

 
4. The Council's statement on housing refers to a Panel report 

(CD076) but this does not appear in the Council’s library version of 
October 2011, in the updated library or on the Council’s website.   
Can the Council please confirm why it is not on the revised library 
list and let me know if I am meant to read it all or relevant extracts 
of it and, if so, which ones.  I will need a paper copy of the 
document if I am meant to read it. 

 
We are keeping the evidence base as up to date as possible to 
ensure the smooth running of the EIP. We have updated to ensure 



our answers to the Inspector’s questions are full and 
comprehensive. In making our Matters Statement we have had to 
refer to documents which are now considered useful additions to 
the Library List. 

  
With regard to the Panel Report the relevant references to Barnet are at 
paras 3.33 and 3.34. We draw the Inspector’s attention to these particular 
sections about housing targets.  

 

Draft Replacement London Plan EiP Panel Report 1 
Draft Replacement London Plan EiP Panel Report 2 

May 2011 

 
 
 
 

http://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/eip/Panel-report-Vol-1.pdf
http://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/eip/Panel-report-Vol-2-appendices.pdf

